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Greetings,  
I am writing in support of Regulation  #16A-4633: Public Health Dental Hygiene Practitioner Practice Sites. 
The public health background gives you the framework to carry out planning, research and evaluations. Dental 
Hygiene provides the education to assess, educate and interact with patients and professionals.  
As a PHDHP I have had the opportunity to work in nursing homes, and school based dental activities, but could 
be doing much more if the opportunity arose.  
Please vote in favor of the regulation. 
Have a great day, 
Kathi 
 
Kathi Hunger-Sanders 
RDH, PHDHP, CSDH 
Certified School Dental Hygienist 
Red Lion Area School District 
Email: sandersk@rlasd.net 
District Website: ww.rlasd.net 
District Twitter: @rlschools 
District Facebook: Red Lion Area School District 
 
"Use your SMILE to change the world, don't let the world change your SMILE" 
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